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Monday, 16 September 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
RE:  PARENT PERMISSION TO WATCH A PG RATED MOVIE 
 
As a class we have been reading ‘Storm Boy’ and we would like the children to have the 
opportunity to watch the movie adaption so that we can do a comparison.  This movie is 
rated PG. 
 
We would be watching the movie during the last week of Term Three. 
 
As this is a PG movie, we require parental permission for your child to participate.   
 
Please sign the slip below if you do not want your child to watch this movie.   
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Sarah Nixon 
 
 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 

‘Storm Boy’ 
 
 
 I do not give permission for my child to watch ‘Storm Boy’ 
 
Child’s name: 

 
Parent’s Signature: 
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